
 

 

************************************************************************************************* 

HUDSON HEADLINER 

September 9, 2019 

************************************************************************************************* 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:  Sept 9th       Jr. High Football @ 5:30 pm 

Sept 10th     Jr. High VB at Sherwood @ 5:30 pm 

Sept 12th     Board Meeting @ 7:00 

Sept 12th     Jr. High VB at Liberal 

Sept 17th     Stanford Testing for 2nd- 8th Graders begins (See attached) 

Sept 20th     Mid-Quarter/Grade cards go home 9/25 

     Sept 26th     PTO/Student Performance/Book Fair 

     Sept 27th     No School  

     Oct 1st        Lifetouch Fall Pictures @ 8:30 am 

     Oct 1st         Vision screenings with Dr. Miller @ 1 pm 

************************************************************************************************* 

THE BRIGHT SPOT: Please and thank you are still magic words.    
************************************************************************************************* 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK: GRACE ENGEMAN (GRADE 4)    

   
What kind of music do you like to listen to?  Country    My favorite smell is:  Watermelon 

 

Where do you like to shop?  The Legends   

 

Three words that describe me are:  Athletic, Animal lover, Fun 

 

I am happy to announce that Grace Engeman is Hudson’s Bucket Filler of the Week! Grace always completes her work on 

time and is very organized. She is an enthusiastic learner and asks great questions that help our class to think about things 

in different ways. I am also super proud of Grace for always volunteering to help others. Keep up the awesome work! 

 –Ms. Mott 

********************************************************************************************************** 

BELLS & WHISTLES: To Mr. Weldon for coming in extra during the morning hours to administer the DIBELS testing to our 

students. - Mrs. Warmbrodt 
************************************************************************************************* 

Preschool: I think we have our routine down. This group is a great bunch of singers! We have been learning lots of songs 

including the months of the year, days of the week, our goodbye song, cleanup, our snack song and our specific month song! Last 

week we started singing the songs for our program. They are about fall. Hopefully they sing them at home. We will continue to 

work on the letter 'a' this week and add the letter 'b' to it. We are still working on names. Making dot to dots and having them trace 

is a great way to practice. You can also write their name with a highlighter and have them draw over it. Don't forget to make your 

payments. You can write the check to Hudson and hand them to me. Have a great full week!  -Miss Stacie 

************************************************************************************************* 

Kind/1st: This week we will be starting our book! Each year I like to do a published book with Student Treasures. We will be 

going through the author process and then getting our very own book published! In math we will be working on making patterns 

and positions in space. For reading we are working on sequence of events and the last letters of the alphabet. Have a great week!!   

-Mrs. Schenker 

 

"Action, looks, words, steps, form the alphabet by which you may spell character." -Johann Kaspar Lavater 

************************************************************************************************* 

2nd/3rd: 1. We have a spelling quiz on Friday. This week, we'll be having a science test on plants on Wednesday. We'll have a test in  

history next Tuesday! 2. We'll be working on animals this week in science! In history, we'll work on our communities, so we'll be  

making a book on our local community. In Math, we're working on subtraction facts. Study hard! 3.We're beginning to collect pop  

tabs. Have a great week! -Miss Ettlin 

*************************************************************************************************  

 



 

 

************************************************************************************************* 

4th/5th: This week in writing, 4th and 5th graders will begin working on Granny Smith Essays. In Math, both grades will have a  

Math test on Thursday. In Science, 4th graders will be reading about vertebrates and invertebrates and 5th grade will be getting ready  

to test next week over Ch. 1. In English, both grades have been reviewing subject and predicate. This week we will start in our  

handwriting and VocabuLit workbooks. In Social Studies, 4th grade will continue learning about the Midwest region and 5th grade  

will be reading about the pilgrims and the first Thanksgiving. Don't forget-students need to be reading at least 20- 25 minutes a night  

to meet AR book requirements in time.  Have a wonderful week! -Ms. Mott  

************************************************************************************************* 

6th/7th/8th: In reading, we have been working hard on vocabulary strategies and using stories to determine author purpose and style.   

We will utilize informational text stories this week. In grammar, we are completing a unit on the nature of sentences, and we will be  

starting on a project in which students will be writing narratives. In math, 6th grade is studying the nature of operations, identifying  

operation-patterns in story problems, and looking at types of multi-step problems.  Seventh grade is looking at operations with  

fractions and story problem patterns. Eighth grade is working on story problem patterns, using factor strategies on larger numbers,  

and fraction-decimal-percent requirements. Don’t forget that Stanford testing starts next week.  

Tests this week: 7th Math: Tuesday -Mr. Ewing       

*************************************************************************************************  

DID YOU KNOW? The importance of good attendance is immeasurable in the learning process. School districts are paid based  

on student attendance. Student attendance is a large factor in figuring our APR (Annual Performance Report) score.    

************************************************************************************************* 

MISC: We are extremely excited to have a school website and Facebook page coming soon! 

************************************************************************************************* 

MUSIC: Practice your songs at home. This program is coming up quickly! – Miss Stacie 

************************************************************************************************* 

CHARACTER ED: The whole month of September we will talk about “Pride”. This week specifically we will talk about taking  

pride in things while we are at school. Examples would be: our handwriting, our desk, our books and our classroom! –Miss Stacie 

************************************************************************************************* 

 
 

 

         
  


